

Unit 4 Test **Everyday life**

Date: _____

Grammar

- 1 Prepositions of time** Complete the sentences with *at*, *in*, or *on*.

Example Our exam is in June.

- 1 We usually go to the cinema _____ the weekend.
- 2 I get up late _____ Sunday mornings.
- 3 My birthday is _____ September.
- 4 The film starts _____ nine o'clock.
- 5 I don't have classes _____ the morning.

☐ 5

- 2 Frequency adverbs** Rewrite the sentences using the words in (brackets).

Example I get up early. (often)
I often get up early.

- 1 Our teacher is late. (never) _____
- 2 I don't have breakfast. (always) _____
- 3 Liz walks to work. (sometimes) _____
- 4 This train is late. (often) _____
- 5 Justin doesn't drink coffee. (usually) _____

☐ 5

- 3 Present simple** Complete the conversation with the correct form of the words.

Ana Where does your brother work (your brother work), Holly?

Holly In that big office on Oxford Road. Why?

A What time ¹ _____ (he start) work in the morning?

H About 9.30, I think. He ² _____ (not get up) very early!

A And what time ³ _____ (he finish)?

H I don't know! I know he usually ⁴ _____ (go) to the gym after work. But on Wednesdays he ⁵ _____ (study) Spanish at the Language

Centre after work. Why, Ana?

A Oh, nothing. What's his mobile number?

☐ 5

Vocabulary

- 4 Months and ordinal numbers** Complete the lists with the correct words.

Example January, February, March, April _____

- 1 first, second, third, _____
- 2 September, October, November, _____
- 3 eighteenth, nineteenth, twentieth, _____
- 4 May, June, July, _____
- 5 fifth, sixth, seventh, _____

☐ 5

- 5 Habits and routines** Complete the text with these words.

watch ~~have~~ read get up go have

On Sundays I usually wake up at eight o'clock and I have coffee and breakfast in bed. Then I ¹ _____ at about half past eight. I usually ² _____ for a run on Sunday mornings, and after that I ³ _____ a shower. I always ⁴ _____ the newspaper before lunch. In the afternoons, I often meet friends. And in the evening I usually ⁵ _____ TV.



☐ 5

Pronunciation

- 6 /i:/ or /ɪ/** Think about the sound of these words. Write the words in the correct column.

free live seat six three ticket

/i:/	/ɪ/
	ticket

☐ 5

GVP Total ☐ 30

Reading and Writing

Everyday life in my country

- 1 Read about Frank's weekends. Complete his diary with these expressions.
go for a run go shopping go to a museum
go to the park **go to work** play tennis visit parents

My weekends

On Saturday I get up early. I work in the morning. I start work at nine o'clock, and I teach three classes in the morning. I have lunch with the other teachers at a café. I don't work in the afternoon - I usually go shopping. In the evening I often play tennis, and have dinner with friends. I usually go to bed late.

Sunday is my free day, and I get up late. In the morning I sometimes go for a run, and I usually have lunch at about one o'clock. In the afternoon I often go to the park or to a museum. I always visit my parents on Sunday evenings, and have dinner with them. In the evening I usually read or listen to the radio, but I don't go to bed late on Sunday.



Saturday morning go to work
afternoon ¹ _____
evening ² _____

Sunday morning ³ _____
afternoon ⁴ _____ or ⁵ _____
evening ⁶ _____

☐ 6

- 2 Read the text again. Tick ✓ a, b, or c to complete the sentences.

Example Frank starts work at _____ on Saturday morning.
a 8.00 ☐ b 9.00 ☒ c 10.00 ☐

- He _____ works on Saturday afternoons.
a always ☐ b never ☐ c sometimes ☐
- He often _____ on Saturday.
a visits his parents ☐ b goes to a museum ☐
c plays tennis ☐
- He _____ goes for a run on Sunday mornings.
a sometimes ☐ b always ☐ c never ☐
- He often goes to the park on Sunday _____.
a morning ☐ b afternoon ☐ c evening ☐
- He always has dinner with _____ on Sundays.
a his friends ☐ b the other teachers ☐
c his parents ☐
- He often _____ before he goes to bed.
a reads ☐ b watches TV ☐ c goes for a run ☐

☐ 6

- 3 Read about Frank's Monday and answer the questions.

Frank's Monday

On Monday I usually get up very early, at half past six. I don't like cooking so I have my breakfast in a café. There is a lot to do at the start of the week, and I teach three classes in the morning. I always have a sandwich with my friends, at one o'clock. On Monday afternoon I often go shopping after work. Then I have my main meal in the evening, while I'm watching TV. At the weekend I often go to bed after midnight, but on Monday I usually go to bed at ten o'clock.

- What time does he get up on Monday?

- Where does he have breakfast?

- What does he do on Monday morning?

- What does he have for lunch?

- What does he do after work?

- When does he have his main meal?

- What time does he go to bed on Monday?

- What time does he go to bed at the weekend?

☐ 8

- 4 Write about your Sunday or Monday. Use the questions to help you. Write 40-50 words.

What time do you usually get up?
What do you do in the morning?
Where do you have lunch?
What do you do in the afternoon?
What time do you usually go to bed?

On _____, I usually _____

☐ 10

Reading and Writing Total ☐ 30